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Grand Knjght's Message
Dear Brother Knights,

Wishing you and your loved ones a very Happy New Year 2023 !
May the New Year bless you with good health, love, happiness and
prosperity. Thank you all for standing by me and helping our council
get back on its feet. No matter what your part is big or small every
little bit helps. As we move into 2023 with new adventures and
planned events, may I ask for your continued support to help make
these events successful?

Remember to attend meeting, encourage others to become new
members, mark dates on your calendars, purchase raffles and
chances, stop by the council bar and enjoy some laughs and small
talk with friends. I look forward to the New Year ahead and I am
excited about what's to come, Not to be missed!

Doo Wop Night with Marty G and the "G" Men! FEBRUARY 25,
2023 7pm-10pm $50.00 per person includes food, open bar, coffee
and cake, please see the flyer inside the Mariner. Guaranteed good
times and fun for all! All family members and friends invited. Come
one come all. Let's embrace this year with an open heart and a fierce
spirit to do bigger and better in our life and in rebuilding our council.

Individually we are one drop, together we are an ocean.

Fraternally,

Po4e4d P ,  flrdrtya~
Grand Knight
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Father Patrick J. Keating

I pray that you each had a blessed Christmas and a joyful New Year's.  As we begin__   .____ ----  J-J  _--_   -`-``     _-_-+,,     L  -+,    „+,   |J+,eJLL1

!2023, many of us-may have made resolutions for the new year, hopefully they have been
: successful thus far.  One resolution I encourage you to make for the new year, is to become
:more active in our council and in your parish.   Our founder, Blessed Michael MCGiveney,

#mae:i;££::fe:co:faa:££zttaetfotnotg::cT£::nrgo:#rffa:faefatt:E::a;5t,oatE:r::Ansv*:da[a[3reog:£
|2023, may this be the year that we allow our faith to deepen and grow, it is our faith that
!'will sustain us when we face challenges and difficulties.  It is our faith that calls us to care
( for and assist our brothers and sisters. The key to living the Catholic faith
|' _q:_ks_:T5 _{o follow him in our words and deeds-, Jesus is-there to rais; -i;--i-p--w-L`e-i-°vieY i;ri:I1J1.

1 we simply need to try to live our faith.

is trying, Jesus!

The  Knights  of Columbus  Pro Vita Mass will  take place  at  11:00  am
January 22, 2023, at the Cathedral Basilica of Saint Janes, -located at 250 Cathedral Plac`6l
Brooklyn,  N.Y.   11201   (near  Jay  Street  and  Tillary  Street).  The  Finights  of Colunbus!
continue to support the belief that every single life i`s import'ant. I invite you to participat;

I        J1     .           I, JLat  this  Mass,  which  will  be  celebrated  by- the  Most  Reverend  Robert- J.  Br;oman,  the
Bishop of Brooklyn.

May the example of Blessed Michael MCGivney continue to guide the work of our
council. Please know that you and your family are in my daily prayers.   Once again, may

1,`...,,

I you and your family be blessed in this new year.

In Christ,
Father Patrick J. Keating
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2022 MERCY HOME
FOR CHILDREN

ORPHAN'S DRIVE

Dear Brother Knights and Friends of Hudson Council,

There is still time to send in your donation for the Mercy Home
for  Children's Orphan's Drive. Please send in your donation or
you can drop it off at the Council.
Once again with the holiday season upon us, I am asking THE HUDSON
FAMILY to donate to our Council's oldest tradition of CHARITY for the
residents of MERCY HOME FOR CHILDREN.
In a world where inflation and difficult economic times makes our goal
more challenging, I am confident with the track record of charity shown
by THE HUDSON FAMILY, another successful drive is possible.
On behalf of the MERCY HOME OR CHILDREN, I sincerely thank you
for your donation. So please give what you can and keep our wonderful
K of C tradition of Charity, Unity, and Fraternity alive.

Please make checks payable to: HUDSOIV CotJIVCTL

God Bless and Stay Safe.

z:ech a, sots
Kevin E. Scanlon, PGK, FDD, PCC
Chairman
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ANNIJAI. 50/50 RAFFI.II
$2o Each / 3 for $50

DRAWING WILL BE HELD ON SATURDAY 2/25/23

@ HUDSON'S DOO WOP NIGHT

i      Name,

Address:

Ticket #1

G.W. HUDSON COUNCIL
Annual 50/50 Raffle
S20 each / 3 for S50

Drawing to be held on  2/25/23

Ticket #1

Tickets are  available  @  Hudson's  bar or contact Willie

Grey  FS or Mike  Reddington  PGK to obtain your tickets.

Last Years  prize VIJas over $3000
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HUDSON COUNCIL 'S

poo^xpop"es!£RE#tedt                                                  i..±:-:I.]`                                           _   _   _1. ap*g+gg;ii=.?i;si=kggRE   _

WITH

MARTY G. AND THE ``G"  MEN!

Performing Live your favorites from the  50's, 60's & 70's and more.

Saturday, February 25, 2023

7 PM to 10 PM

$50.00 Per Person

Includes Food and Open Bar

For more information & tickets please contact

Willie Grey, FS (347) 733-4653

Mike MacGowan (347) 992-1922

RE`..'.ir.+*

rsi----::i-.f:i::i----=-i--i-i:--.--_-

--¥----i--

49-18 Queens BIvd., Woodside, N.Y.11377
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January loth
January 24th
February 14th
February 25th
February 28th
March 5th
March 14th
March 28th

Mark Your Calendar

Monthly Lecturer Meeting 8pm
Monthly General Meeting 8pm
Monthly Lecturer Meeting 8pm
Doo Wop Night 7pm-10pm
Monthly General Meeting 8pm
St. Patrick's Brunch 2pm- 6pm
Monthly Lecturer Meeting 8pm
Monthly General Meeting 8pm

fl©© ti© ©m© Club

:December 2022 and January 2023 Drawing will take place January 24, 2023 at the
Monthly Meeting.

trf you have a

Q

___             ___  ____1

box, please send in your payment on time - $25 per month.  There are a   :
few boxes available,  If you are interested in obtaining a box, please contact Billy

ulnn
Prizes per month are $1,200, $500 & $300... drawings held at meeting.
I

HUDSON MARINER JANUARY 2028



W©ELUREFTEER©

REEEDEDE
Although you may see many events that are coming up, they are not possible without you.
I am looking for some brothers who want to be more involved in Hudson and keep us go-
ing strong.  So please reach  out to me so we can plan more events at Hudson. Lets make
those memories for our families, that we have done so many times over the years. So
reach out to me if interested so we discuss how YOU can help your brother Knights.

Thank You and God Bless!

Willie Grey, FS / Program Director
347-733-4653 * hudsonevents@gmail.com

No ideci is a bad one, having NO ideas at all is worse.I
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HALL FOR RENT
COME LOOK US OYEF2

If you are looking for a hall to rent for a special
occasion don't forget your Council.

We have a great caterer and friendly staff of workers.
If you are interested, stop by or call any

Tuesday or  Saturday evening
between 7:30pm and 9:00pln and speak with
Bill Quinn or Willie Grey, FS  (718) 446-3701

HUDSON MARINER

MAIN  HALL

(Upstairs)

Holds  90 to  160 people.

The  package comes  with
bar options and
food  choices.

MCLOUGHLIN  ROOM
(Downstairs)

This  room  holds up to 80
people.

Bar a:#aatbe,:i.ng are
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